
THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLAWATIONS,

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 12 4

Approved February 28, 1991

RESOLVED, That Florence Street be made a OnE!-Way Street

from Kossuth Street to Manton Avenue, traveling in a southerly

direction.
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Rhode Island

Department of City Clerk
MEMORANDUM

DATE: 
October 24 , 1990

TO-. 
B. James Suzman, Director of Public Works

Various Street Matters*
SUBJECT:

CONSIDERED BY: Committee on Public Works

DISPOSITION: Attached are copies of the subject resolution for

your study and report back in writing to the above -

named Committee, as soon as practical.

*Florence Street One-Way

Change of Traffic Patterns - Thayer, Power Streets



B. JAMES SUZMAN
TRAFFIC ENGINEER 

Mew,

IRENE J. TESTA I <
DIRECTOR ID

Department of Traffic Engineering
"Building Pride In Providence"

M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Committee on Public Works

FROM: Irene J. TIC--sw

DATE: 1/1 1/9 1

RE: ONE WAY STREETS

VINCENT A. CIANCI, JR.

MAYOR

Request: That Florence Street be made a one-way street from
ossuth Street to Manton Avenue travelling in a
southerly direction.

Disposition: No objection.

Request: That the direction of traffic on Thayer Street between

Transit Street and Power Street be converted from
partly one-way north and partly two-ways north and south

to wholly one way northerly.

Disposition: No objection.

60 Ernest Street Providence, Rhode Island 02905 (401) 781-4044





THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 125

Approved February 28, 1991

RESOLVED, That the State Department of Environmental

Management is requested to conduct an air count in and around

Olneyville to determine the present presence level of T C E in

the area, better known as trichloroethylene in the area.
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CITY OF PROVIDENCE, RHODE ISLAND MAYOR VINCENT A. CIANCI, JR.

Rose M. Mendonca
City Clerk

Clerk of Council p~

DEPARTMENT OF CITY CLERK
CITY HALL

March 6, 1991

Ms. Louise Durfee, Director
State Department of Environmental Management
9 Hayes Street
Providence, R. 1. 02908

Dear Ms. Durfee,

Michael R. Clement

First Deputy

Jean M. Angelone
Second Deputy

Enclosed are certified copies of Resolution Nos. 125 and 126

passed by the City Council on February 21, 1991 and approved by His Honor

the Mayor on February 28, 1991.

The Resolutions were sponsored by Councilwoman Josephine DiRuzzo.

Very truly yours,

Rose M. Mendonca
City Clerk

RMM/bp
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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

DIVISON OF AIR AND HAZARDOUS MATERIALS
291 Promenade Street
Providence, R.I. 02908-5767

March 13, 1991

Ms. Rose M. Mendonca, City Clerk
City of Providence
City Hall
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Ms. Mendonca:

Thank you for forwarding copies of City Council Resolutions Nos.
125 and 126 to the Department of Environmental Management (DEM).
DEM personnel have taken a number of air samples in the Olneyville
area over the last several years. The results of those samples can
be compiled on request.

During the last three years, DEM personnel have conducted door-to-
door surveys of facilities in the Olneyville area to determine
which use degreasing solvents such as trichloroethylene. All such
facilities have been inspected and, when necessary, enforcement
actions have been initiated in order to bring facilities with
deficiencies into'eompliance with DEM regulations.

As was recently mentioned in the Providence Journal, Antonelli
Plating Company has historically been the largest user of
trichloroethylene in the Olneyville area. This facility has
substantially reduced its trichloroethylene use and must be fully
in compliance with DEM's Air Toxics Regulation by 15 April 1991.
The company has informed DEM that it is in the process of
installing a hot air dryer which will eliminate the need for
trichloroethylene use.

We will continue to monitor the situation in the area and would be
happy to answer any questions from the City Councilors or their
constituents. I can be reached at 277-2808.

Ver truly yo m

.

Barbara H. Morin, Principal Engineer
Division of Air and Hazardous Materials

Telecommunication Device for the Deaf 277-6800



THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 126

Approved February 28, 1991

RESOLVED, That the Director of Environmental Management

is requested to continue to enforce the regulations of the Air

Toxics Program sharply curtailing the use of T C E and their

emissions into the air at plating plants and all related

industrial plants.
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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

DIVIS-ON OF AIR AND HAZARDOUS MATERIALS
291 Promenade Street
Providence, R.I. 02908-5767

March 13, 1991

Ms. Rose M. Mendonca, City Clerk
City of Providence
City Hall
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Ms. Mendonca:

Thank you for forwarding copies of City Council Resolutions Nos.
125 and 126 to the Department of Environmental Management (DEM).
DEM personnel have taken a number of air samples in the Olneyville
area over the last several years. The results of those samples can
be compiled on request.

During the last three years, DEM personnel have conducted door-to-
door surveys of facilities in the Olneyville area to determine
which use degreasing solvents such as trichloroethylene. All such
facilities have been inspected and, when necessary, enforcement
actions have been initiated in order to bring facilities with
deficiencies into-compliance with DEM regulations.

As was recently mentioned in the Providence Journal, Antonelli
Plating Company has historically been the largest user of
trichloroethylene in the Olneyville area. This facility has
substantially reduced its trichloroethylene use and must be fully
in compliance with DEM's Air Toxics Regulation by 15 April 1991.
The company has informed DEM that it is in the process of
installing a hot air dryer which will eliminate the need for
trichloroethylene use.

We will continue to monitor the situation in the area and would be
happy to answer any questions from the City Councilors or their
constituents. I can be reached at 277-2808.

Very truly yo

Barbara H. Morin, Principal Engineer
Division of Air and Hazardous Materials

Telecommunication Device for the Deaf 277-6800


